
 

 

  

 

JANUARY 

Happy New Year from the Oregon Child Care Alliance! 

 

As the chilly air settles in and the urge to stay cozy grows stronger, we’re here to 

help you kick off 2024 with inspiration, support, and exciting opportunities. January 

is the perfect time to explore creative indoor activities, refresh your professional 

goals, and take advantage of the resources we’ve curated just for you. 

• OCCA MEMBERS: Its Tax Time! Register today for the upcoming webinar to 

get the 2024 tax year updates from the flyer below. 

• The OCCA Educator Spotlight for January features Alex & Sharon Spreier, 

owners of Little Seba’s Preschool. 

• Read the OCCA latest blog post on ideas for indoor January activities you can 

do with your preschool students! 

• Need technology help? Check out your local library in the links below for free 

classes and/or assistance with your devices, learning new software, and more! 

• Looking for a job? Check out the current job postings for a business navigator 

in Coos Bay and bilingual coach in Southern Oregon! 

https://www.littlesebaspreschool.com/


 

 

• Feeling overwhelmed or want to be prepared if you or your employees 

experience burnout this school year? Our partners from Canopy 

Wellness offer mental health services for free to our members. 

• Live in Multnomah County and looking for grant opportunities? See if you 

qualify and learn more about PFA. 

• Check out the latest OCCA blog on January activities with your students. 

 

Find the links to OCCA social media and check out member perks below! 
 

TAX TIME WEBINAR 

SEMINARIO WEB PARA IMPUESTOS 

 

https://canopywell.com/
https://canopywell.com/


 

 

 

 

OCCA Members: 

Join us on January 15th for 

the 2024 DNA Tax webinar, 

presented by Ami Chizek. 

Covering Profit & Loss 

statements, Bookkeeping 

basics, and more, Ami will 

explore the nuances of tax 

season for early educators. 

She also offers a FREE 30 

minute tax consultation for 

interested clients. Register 

today to reserve your spot!  
 

Exclusivamente para 

miembros de OCCA: 

Únase con nosotros el 15 de 

enero para el seminario web 

sobre impuestos DNA 2024, 

presentado por Ami Chizek. 

Ami abordará los estados de 

pérdidas y ganancias, los 

conceptos básicos de 

contabilidad y más, y 

explorará los matices de la 

temporada de impuestos para 

los educadores principiantes. 

También ofrece una consulta 

fiscal GRATIS de 30 minutos 

para los clientes interesados. 

¡Regístrese hoy para reservar 

su lugar! 
          

 

 
 


